
From: Paul Thurmond <PThurmond@tktylawfirm.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/9/2013 8:13:52 AM
Subject: question

Katherine,

It is fair to say that the executive budget is what the departments originally asked for or were comfortable with? Do 
we have correspondence regarding their desire to have specific amounts that now are greatly increased? Since we 
can't line item those expenditures that are not newly created and have some merit, I think it would be ideal to go at 
the senate finance drafters with specific correspondence that indicated a willingness and appreciation for the
executive budget. Please educate me on whether my position is accurate and whether or not that correspondence 
exist.

Thank you, PT

Paul R. Thurmond
THURMOND KIRCHNER TIMBES & YELVERTON, P.A. 
15 Mid-Atlantic Wharf, Suite 101 
Charleston, South Carolina 29401 
Phone: 843.937.8000
Fax: 843.937.4200
Email: pthurmond@tktylawfirm.com
Web: www.tktylawfirm.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic mail transmission has been sent by an attorney. It may
contain information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, 
copy, or disseminate this message, or any part of it, or any attachments. If you have received this message 
in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content and 
notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to 
waive any privilege, including the attorney-client privilege, that may attach to this communication. Thank
you for your cooperation.

IRS CIRCULAR 230 NOTICE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you 
that any U.S. tax advice contained in this communication (or in any attachment) is not intended or written to 
be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or 
(2) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed in this
communication or attachment.
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